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Sullivan, Erin

From: donotreply@legmt.gov
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 11:36 AM
To: LEG Cmte-EAICcomment
Subject: Public Comment for EAIC

Public Comments for Economic Affairs Interim 
Committee 
Date: 17th January 2024 11:36 

First Name: 
Heidi  

Last Name: 
Halverson  

Email Address: 
hlhmontana@aol.com  

Subject: 
24-138-84  

Comment: 
The BOD voted unanimously to add low income schools and women’s shelters. Why would legislators take this 
important health care away from people!! Something seems wrong here! I work in nursing homes and assisted living 
facilities and it’s beyond helpful for these people and their families. Saves millions of dollars for the nursing homes!!!  

Sent via leg.mt.gov/committees/interim/eaic/public-comments-eaic/  


